CORRESPONDENCE
9/15/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07244-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:17 AM

To: ‘pelishek@netzero.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Anne Pelishek

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: pelishek@everyactioncustom.com <pelishek@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 10:12 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

| ask that you preserve solar net metering. This is very important to all residents and businesses in Florida. Solar energy
helps many save on energy costs. And on hot summer days, it helps all in Florida have enough energy to keep the
electricity running at regular need. Solar net metering allows this to happen.

Thank you

Sincerely,

Ann Pelishek
1701 Pinehurst Rd Apt 24E Dunedin, FL 34698-3631





